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NO PWPFC MEETINGS DURING THE MONTH OF JULY 2016 
 

NEXT MEETING:  August 11, 2016 @ 6:00 P.M. (if needed) 
 
 
 

Please be informed that no meetings of the Racine County Public Works, Parks 

and Facilities Committee will be held during the month of July 2016. The July 14 

meeting has been cancelled, as there are no matters requiring committee discussion or 

action at this time. The July 28 meeting has been suspended with consideration being 

given to the occurrence of the Racine County Fair on July 27-31. 

 

 The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Racine County Public Works, Parks and 

Facilities Committee will be held on Thursday, August 11, 2016, unless a special 

meeting is called by the Committee Chair before that date in order to address matters 

that may require immediate attention.  

 


